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Hedgehogs Blog - W/B 31.10.2022
Hi everybody,
We have had a fantastic week in Hedgehogs class! We have changed our classroom around a little bit and added more structure, so children are moving to different learning areas using symbols and this has worked brilliantly! All children have adapted really well and they have been working super hard this week – well done Hedgehogs Class! 😊
Here are some key things we have done this week: 
· Phase 1 and 2 Phonics – exploring sounds and identifying the ‘i’ and ‘n’ sound
· Maths – Circles and triangles – going on a shape hunt, posting shapes, building towers, etc.
· English – Bonfire Night themed Attention Autism

· PSHE – Identifying ourselves and our friends
· Music – Practising following a beat using the drums
· Science – Investigating which materials float and sink

· PE – Dance: Copying actions to familiar nursery rhymes and swimming!
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Many thanks, 
Demi and the Hedgehogs Team (
